
 

 

11th June 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 10 Academic Review Meetings by Telephone or Online 

As you are aware we are conducting individual academic review meetings with year 10 

students starting on the 15th June. This letter is being sent to those families who have chosen to 

conduct this meeting online or by telephone. At this stage you should have been contacted 

by telephone and know the date and time of your appointment. If you have not yet been 

able to make an appointment please contact Mrs Holt on 01553 828648 or email her at 

office@stclementshigh.org.uk. 

The academic review meetings will last approximately 20 minutes. If you have asked for an 

online meeting the teacher conducting the review will email you with an invitation to join a 

google meeting. Please join your child in the meeting and help us by ensuring they are 

appropriately dressed, no bedclothes please. 

Meetings are with one teacher, who will discuss all subjects, using notes provided from other 

colleagues. You may find it useful to have a note pad to record the main points of what is said.  

The government have said that online learning will remain the predominant method of 

education until at least September and have stated no more than a quarter of year 10 may 

be permitted in school at any time this term. The academic review meetings are scheduled to 

take place up until the 26th June. Our Trustees are currently considering what provision may be 

offered on site after this date and I will contact you again as soon as this has been decided. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr N. K. Willingham 

Headteacher 
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